
Children should bring their costumes to school in a bag with their name on it. Please remember
that costume accessory weapons (sword, gun, etc.) should not be brought to school. 
Additionally, as your children select their costumes for school, please remind them that the
student body is ages 5 and up. Scary or revealing costumes leave lasting impressions on our
youngsters. Your cooperation to keep our parade enjoyable for all is greatly appreciated. 
Parents and guests do not need to enter the building and sign in to view the parade outdoors. 
We request that only Homeroom Parents or invited volunteers enter the building after the
parade - you must sign in at the Main Office, should you plan to attend a class party. 

Dear Barley Sheaf Families, 

Barley Sheaf students will celebrate Halloween on Tuesday, October 31st with our Halloween
Parade. The parade will begin at 2PM. Children will walk outside through the gym foyer and return
to the building through the front doors by the Main Office. Parents, friends and siblings are welcome
to view the parade from any vantage point along the way. Should there be rain, our parade will be
limited to staff only, but we will be sure to take many pictures to share!

Please remember the following if you plan to join us: 

Regular dismissal time will be observed. If you are helping in your child’s classroom after the
parade and plan to take them with you at dismissal time, please send in a note in the morning and
sign your child out before you leave. All parents not volunteering in the classroom should follow
regular dismissal procedures. 

We look forward to celebrating Halloween together as a community. 

Thank you for your support, 

Amy Switkes, Principal
Kimberly Bostory, Vice Principal


